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Our last attempt to raise cattail was last spring. We took plastic cups and made irrigation holes at the bottom of the cups. We then added soil to the cups, about ¾ of the cup was full of soil. Mr. O’Donnell, Cristy, Sophia, Victoria, and Jennifer added 3 to 4 seeds into each cup deep enough so when we added the water the seeds won’t rise to the top. After placing the cups of soil into buckets, all of us filled the buckets only about an inch (the irrigation holes helped the water run through the soil). The same thing went for the lobelia plant. Our FIRST trail was not successful, so we are trying to germinate the cattail for a second time.

 On December 2, 2011 we are going to start our second attempt! We found errors in our first trial that we will correct in our second. The temperature was not as warm as it should be in the green house. It had to be a minimum 77 degrees and maximum 86 degrees. The cattail needed low oxygen levels and because it was in a green house with lots of plants it had high oxygen levels. Also we only put it in about 1” of water and not 6” of water. This time we hope to be successful in our second attempt and bring the reservoir’s native species back to its home! 
